
BOWEN PTC
NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER

2024

Our next meeting:  11/7 at 5:30 pm

National Pickle Day: 11/14 We will
be selling pickles $1 each

Popcorn  day + sub/pie delivery:
11/15, please plan to pick up your
child’s order after school 

Parents Helping Bowen 

Reminders

Upcoming Events
Our Parent Teacher Committee
works together to make Bowen a
special place. We raise money for
field trips and supplies, volunteer
at the school, plan events, and
help make Bowen a stronger,
more connected community. We
care about our kids and the staff,
and we would love to have you
aboard. In October we:

Sold snocones at Homecoming

If you’d like to join the PTC, simply
show up at our next meeting on
November 7th or send questions
to bowen.ptc@kentwoodps.org

How do I get involved? 

Served caramel apples & toppings
 for teachers during conferences 
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